February 17, 1970

Dr. Richard Hester Graduate Seminary Phillips University Enid, Oklahoma 73701

Dear Dick:

I am planning to come to Enid on the 3:47 p.m. flight, February 25th. I think I will take you up on your invitation to stay at the house that night. I look forward to conversation with you about how things are going there. Also, there are several things I need to check up on at the house so that would give me an opportunity to think about those. I will be leaving Enid at 2:41 p.m. the next day, Thursday, February 26th.

Just yesterday I received the telephone bill which I think should have been sent on to you. I suppose the Post Office sent it directly to me so I will enclose it in this letter. I looked over the long distance calls to see if I might have been responsible for any of them and I was not aware of any of them with the possible exception of the one to Madison, New Jersey. If I should take responsibility for any of these long distance calls, I certainly wish to do so.

Looking forward to seeing you on the 25th, I remain,

Yours cordially and sincerely,

Thomas C. Oden

TCO/ra encl:

